
 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

Graystone Eye: Seeing the Need, Taking Action 

Hickory, NC (August 1, 2024) – The dedication and compassion of Graystone Eye employees 

are at the heart of an expanded supply drive to support multiple local organizations assisting 

individuals in need. Led by Graystone’s FOCUS group, this initiative highlights the team's 

commitment to serving others and making a positive impact on the community. 

One such beneficiary is Safe Harbor, which provides low-cost, furnished, clean, and safe 

apartments to women and children seeking structure and support as they work towards 

independent living. By coming together as a community, we can create a strong supportive 

presence for those who require assistance with basic needs. 

“This collective effort demonstrates our commitment to helping our neighbors and fostering a 

stronger, more compassionate community,” emphasizes Andrew Tate, CEO of Graystone Eye. “I 

am incredibly proud of our team for embodying the spirit of servant leadership. Their dedication 

to our community is truly inspiring.” 

Donated items include personal hygiene products, cleaning supplies, household items, and 

clothing. Collected items will be distributed to the participating organizations in late August. 

For more information or to arrange a donation, please contact Graystone Eye at 

888.626.2020. 

About Graystone Eye 

Our highly trained team of fourteen board-certified ophthalmologists and an optometrist includes 

eight fellowship-trained sub-specialists. Our practice is proudly focused on providing 

comprehensive eye care services, including cataracts, glaucoma, refractive procedures (iLASIK), 

corneal disorders, retinal disorders, pediatric vision disorders, oculo-facial plastics (functional 

and aesthetic services), and optical services. We are honored that so many have entrusted us with 

their eye care needs.    
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